
TIME: 7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

APRIL 6, 1981 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

PRESENT: Mayor J. V. Stone 
Deputy-Mayor Nora Lake 
Councilmembers Shirley Heintz 

Charles Taylor 
Jeffrey Siler 
Russell Sweetman 
James Singer 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Assistant City Manager Joseph Minner 

Mayor Stone suggested that Mr. Taylor be appointed to fill vacancies 
created by the deceased Leonard Stubbs as Centerville 1 s representative on 
various committees, boards and commissions. Council concurred with Mayor Stone•s 
suggestion. This will be an agenda item for the Council Meeting to follow. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed the request for withdrawal submitted by Mr. 
James Swaim, on behalf of Warehouse Beer Systems Company, Inc., of their 
Appeal to City Council against a decision rendered by the Board of Architectural 
Review concerning the erection of a sign at 179 North Main Street in 
Centerville. Warehouse Beer will reapply to the Board of Architectural Review. 

Senator Charles Curran was present to update Council on issues 
pending in the State Legislature. He expects completion of the Merger Bill 
in June, 1981 . 

~~ Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


